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Limiting access to democracy via the requirement for in-person voting is archaic and 

not only gender-based oppression, but also race-based oppression and 

socioeconomic oppression. The people should have every access to voting. There 

should be no limitations to accessing the right to vote and participating in making this 

nation a greater a place.  Requiring people to vote in person will create an undue 

burden on our most vulnerable population. The people who this democracy purports 

to serve the most.  


